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Jurupa Road east long-term closure planned for Wednesday, Jan. 12 
Jurupa Road east of Van Buren Boulevard will be closed long-term. 
Please see the map for detours and allow extra travel time. 

Sign up on the website to receive text and/or email construction alerts.
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Business access at 
Felspar Street  
and Jurupa Road  
will remain open. 

REMINDER: The Jurupa Road west 
long-term closure is in place and 
access is available to and from  
Van Buren Boulevard on the new 
Jurupa Detour Road.

Please plan ahead and use an 
alternate route. 

Galena St

Jurupa Rd

Van Buren Blvd

52nd St

Felspar St

Limonite Ave

Pedley Rd

51st St

Felspar St

Steve Ave

Rutile St

Beach St

To 
Freeway

N
Jurupa Detour Road now open
Jurupa Road Closure
North detour
South detour

KEY

Rutile St

56th St

OPEN
Business access

During Construction

 Jurupa Road long-term closure

Jurupa Detour  Rd

OPEN
Business access

During Construction




